
SAN LUIS OBISPO COUNTY INTEGRATED WASTE MANAGEMENT AUTHORITY

Food and Green Waste Composting Program

Senate Bill 1383 is a State of California recycling law that requires all multi-family dwellings of 5 or more 
units to subscribe to and participate in the San Luis Obispo County's organic waste collection service.

The following activities shall be conducted by the multi-family complex:

Multi-family complexes are required to provide organic waste collection services for:
 Residents
 Employees

Owners and managers must:
 Allow tenants access to an adequate number of organic waste collection containers
 Annually educate employees and tenants on how to properly sort organic waste into the correct bins
 Provide information to new tenants within 14 days of occupation of the premises

Multi-family complex tenants:
 Must properly sort their organic waste into the correct containers provided by the owner/manager

Our Recycling Specialist Team is here to help managers, owners, HOAs and residents comply with these 
new requirements. We will work with your local Garbage Company to set up the required service and 
provide education and outreach to tenants in your complex.

We’ll even provide FREE indoor collection containers to help make 
sorting easier for tenants!

Visit CalRecycle.ca.gov and iwma.com for more information about the new composting law. 

CONTACT
San Luis Obispo County Integrated Waste Management Authority 
(805)782-8530 or visit our website https://iwma.com/sb-1383/

https://iwma.com/sb-1383/



